
Laurie Hodson
EEE

From: Register, Troy <Troy.Register@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 3:09 PM

To: Laurie Hodson; Morgan, Dan

Subject: RE: Truck Stop 75 New repair shop project.

That is correct. No more accesses for the I-75 Truck Stop in Ellisville.

Thanks,

Troy Register

Permits Manager

Lake City Operations

(386) 961-7153

From: Laurie Hodson [mailto:laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com]

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 10:41 AM

To: Morgan, Dan <Dan.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us>; Register, Troy <Troy.Register@dot.state.fl.us>

Subject: Truck Stop 75 New repair shop project.

 

Good Morning,

Per the site plan from the approved Special Exception for the new repair/service building, there will be no access from

441. Pleaselet us know if that is your understanding of this project.

Thank you,

Lawrie Hodson
Laurie Hodson, Administrative Supervisor

135 NE Hernando Avenue, STE B-21

Lake City, FL 32055

PH: 386-758-1007 FX: 386-758-2160

Laurie hodson@columbiacountyfla.com

www.columbiacountyfla.com


